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As a current PERS recipient I am very much in support of the PAUSE Act. Seeing 

how many of the nation's and world's monetary funds have divested from fossil fuel 

and other environmentally destructive businesses I find it inconceivable that the state 

of Oregon will not, at least, put a pause on it's investment in these areas.   


